
Long-Term Facilities Planning

The School District of Reedsburg is focused on creating innovative facilities with modern learning
environments that will support rigorous academic programs and career pathways for ALL
students. The aim of long-term facilities planning is to map out, over time, how existing facilities
can best be adapted to support future educational programming, which aging buildings should be
considered for replacement, and when deferred maintenance needs should be addressed.

Key Takeaways fromMarch 8, 2023, BoardWorkshop

● Recognize the wide availability for community and staff involvement in this process through the
offering of community information sessions and the video, although engagement turnout was less
than expected. The value of the input from the pre-focus group survey was solid.

● The long-term facilities planning process is actively transparent to stakeholders as each step is
available on the District website and shared through board meetings.

● The board is on track and timely in the Long-Term Facilities Planning process. The information
gathered from the next steps will be key for the Board to continue moving forward.

● Good work has gone into the finalized scenarios. Staying objective and neutral while describing the
scenarios is essential to maintaining the clarity of the process.

● The scenarios are ready to be shared to gather feedback from stakeholders during March 2023
Focus Groups.

● The board understands its role in the focus groups - observe and actively listen.


